
OUTDOOR SPORTS 

Minutes from committee meeting on July 10, 2024 

 

 

Present: Chairman Joe Birnbaum, Outdoor Sports Director Ron Larkin, 

Leslie Anderson, Kris Wells 

 

Absent: Pat Portenga, Carolyn Bethea, Sam Montana, Ron Wesorick and 

Doug Roderick. 

 

Chairman Birnbaum listed three new members (Tedi Nessas, Leslie 

Anderson and Mary Huntington) and a new position (liaison) to be held by 

Ron Wesorick. 

 

Committee members discussed the possibility of a sports complex that 

would include the pickleball courts and the tennis courts. They are also 

looking into new signs for the courts, numbering and resurfacing the courts, 

getting new netting, perhaps adding a cover (for shade) and adding a 12-

foot-high back practice wall at one of the tennis courts. In addition, more 

attention needs to be paid to the problem of sand washing up on the south 

ends of the pickleball courts. 

All agreed with the idea of hiring a monitor to deter interlopers at the courts 

and to sign in the players. Umbrellas are to be replaced and new 

pickleballs provided. 

A date is to be determined for the next meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Kris Wells, secretary 


